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Docket-No. 99900081/85-01

' Exxon Nuclear Company, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Carl J. Volmer

Manager, Quality Assurance
2101 Horn Rapids Road
Post Office Box 130
Richland, Washington, 99352

Gentlemen:

-Thank you for your letters of Janury 14, 1985 and May 20, 1985, in
response to our letters dated December 18, 1984 and May 13, 1985. We
have reviewed your replies and find they are responsive to the concerns
raised in our Notice of Nonconformance. We have no further questions at
this time and will review the implementation of your corrective actions
during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been
achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Gary G. Zech, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
Division of Quality Assurance, Vendor,

and Technical Training Center Programs
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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